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19 Aug 2024

Dr Paul Chi-Ho Lee

Honorary Secretary

Hong Kong Society of Endocrinology, Metabolism and Reproduction (HKSEMR)

Dear Dr Lee,

Ref: Sponsorship to 24th Regional Osteoporosis Conference (ROC 2024) on 20 Oct 2024 at HKCEC

On behalf of Amgen, as part of our commitment to supporting high quality continuing health education
and professional or academic development, we would like to provide sponsorship for 2 Healthcare
Professionals to attend the above-mentioned event (‘ROC2024"). For additional details, please see the

attached agenda.

We believe that this Event will enrich the professional knowledge of HCPs and will in turn benefit the public

at large. The support of sponsorship will be registration of the Conference which is free as we are one of

the sponsored companies. This Sponsorship is not intended, directly or indirectly, to compensate the institution
for purchasing, ordering, prescribing, using or recommending Amgen'’s products or services, or as a mean to

gain access to the institution for the purpose of promoting any of Amgen’s product or services.

We would like to stress that Amgen is subjected to the Code of Practice of the Hong Kong Association
of Pharmaceutical Industry (“Code”) in providing the above sponsorship. To assist us in complying
with the Code, we appreciate that you will also adhere to the criteria as set out in the Code when

handling the trip reimbursement of the expenses incurred hereunder.

For your easy reference, please find the details of the Code from the attached link:
<http.//www.hkapi.hk/practice.asp>

This sponsorship is subject to the execution of a sponsorship agreement with Amgen prior to the Event.
If you have any further question, please kindly contact Jennifer Young via jyoung04@amgen.com or
mobile at 9380 3488.
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Thank you for your kind attention. We look forward to receiving your reply soon.

Sincerely,

Michael Wong
Product Manager
AMGEN Hong Kong Limited



